
Daily Announcements                                                 
Good Morning -- Today is Monday, January 28, 2019 
          Please Stand for the Pledge of Allegiance: 

 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to 
the Republic for which it stands, one Nation under God, indivisible, with 
liberty and justice for all.                                                    

 
Now we will have a moment of silence. (Pause) 

   

Announcements for today are: 

• Today’s lunch is Quesadillas. 

 

        Happy Birthday this to: Abigail Snow, Jenna Snow and Mrs. Custer! 

 

• There will be a National Honor Society Member for current members on Wednesday, Jan. 30th.  The 

meeting will be in the library during advisory. 

 

• The Key Club will be holding a Sadie Hawkins style Sweetheart Dance on Sat. Feb. 9 from 7-10 in the Old 

Gym. So girls ask a guy to the dance! You will only be able to get your tickets at the door; tickets are $5.00.  

 

• The last two Science Club projects and one more Key Club project have been posted outside of Mrs. K's 

room. 

 

• The Drama Club is in need of 10 MEN for a super-awesome guys-only show-stopping DANCE ROUTINE.  The 

Drama Club promises it will be fun and we will feed you pizza.  See Mrs. Leonard to sign up.   

 

• Any seniors interested in attending Lincoln Land Community College in the fall need to see Mrs. McQueen 

about a preregistration event that would greatly benefit you.  And any sophomore or junior interested in 

attending CACC next school year, need to see Mrs. McQueen for a registration form.  Registration forms are 

due back to her by February 1st. 

 

• The January PBIS reward is a Pizza Party for the class with the highest attendance average during the month 

January! Be here every day to help your class win the Pizza Party! 

 

• Those interested in the McKemmie Photography Contest, don't forget those photos are due in January. 

 

• Spring Sports Player/Parent meeting will be Wednesday, January 30th. If you are interested in participating 

you must attend this meeting. Reminder letters can be picked up in Roseanne’s office. If a spring sport is 

your first sport of the year please attend the opening session at 6:00pm in the HS cafeteria. If you played a 

Fall or Winter Sport please be here at 6:30pm for the sport specific meetings. Spring Sports include: boys 

and girls track, softball, baseball, and girls soccer. 

 

• On March 12th, LLCC is hosting a Career Day for sophomores.  Mrs. McQueen and Ms. Defevers have 

permission slips and the slips are due back by Feb. 22nd.  

 

• Boys’ and Girls’ bowling fees, of $25.00, are due on March 18th. 


